
  

Newsletter Date: 
21 s t  September 2018 

Newsletter 

Dear Parents / Carers 

Today Year 4 had a very exciting experience.  Last year, the children 

wrote their own Famous Five stories based on the Great Western Railway 

(GWR) TV advert.  Mrs Griggs and Mrs Williams were so proud of their 

efforts that they sent them to GWR's head office in London and they 

decided to use their stories to make into posters for decoration at our local 

station.  Today the children were present when the first five posters were 

unveiled for the travelling public to read in the waiting room.  As a thank 

you, GWR treated all the children to a Famous Five tea party at the station 

where they met GWR's regional marketing manager, Kevin Foster MP, and 

other GWR staff.  The local media were also invited to record the 

event.  We have put a picture in for you below but please do go to the 

station and have a look for yourself!  

 
With best wishes 

Mrs Harding 

Head Teacher’s News 

 Head Teacher: Mrs. Amelia Harding 

Upcoming 
Events 

11th October –Flu 
vaccinations for 
Years R-5. 
Information to 

follow shortly. 
Attendance 

Last week Class 1 topped the table with 99.2%. Our school average was 94.3%. Our 
school target has been set at 96.3%. 

 

If your child is sick please ring on the first day of absence and every other day 
thereafter. As part of our safeguarding duty we will try to contact you. If we cannot 

speak with you we ask South West Family Values to call at your address to ensure that 
you are all safe and well. 

 

We do require evidence of all medical appointments.  
 

If you bring your child in to school outside of the registration periods you 
MUST come to the office to sign them in to school. 

 
 

 
Christ has no other 
hands  
but your hands 
to do His work today; 
 
no other feet  
but your feet  
to guide folk on His 
way; 
 
no other lips  
but your lips 
to tell them why He 
died; 
 
no other love 
but your love  
to win them to His 
side. 
 
St Teresa of Avila 

 

Amen 

 

 

PTA 
 

25th September 
Clothing collection 
 
28TH September 
Macmillan cake sale 

Special Menu 
On the 4th October to celebrate ‘Space Week’ the menu will be; 
Chicken nuggets, veggie nuggets served with peas, carrots and 

chips. Chocolate orange flapjack. 
 



  

CLUB DAY / TIME  CLUB DAY / TIME 

Jo’s Dance Divas 
KS2 

 

Monday 
3.15 – 4.15 

£1 per session  

 Premier Sports 
Gymnastics 

Wednesday 
 3.15 – 4.15 pm 

 

Acting Up Club 
Mrs Corline 

Yr 2-6 
 

Tuesday 
3.15 – 4.15 p.m. 
£3.50 per session 

 Premier Sports 
Fitness and music 

  

Thursday  
8.00 – 8.45 am 

 

Mustard Seeds 
Mrs Quinn 

KS2 

 
Wednesday lunchtime 

KS2 
Wef 26/9/18 

 Premier Sports 
High 5 Netball 

KS2 
 

Thursday 
 3.15 – 4.15 pm 

Civic Award  
Mrs Davenport 

Class 6 

 
Wednesday lunchtime 

Start date TBC 

 TUFC 
Football Club  

Friday  
3.15 - 4.15 pm 
£3 per session 

Secondary Admissions 2019 
Year 6 children are due to start secondary school in September 2019. Applications 
for secondary places 2019 need to be made by the 31st October 2018. To apply 
online please visit www.torbay.gov.uk where you can download and read the Tips 8 
booklet and apply for a school place. 
 

Messages from Holy Angels Pre-School 
A reminder that the Pre-School will be closed on Friday 2nd November, there will not 
be a breakfast or after school club that day. 
The baby/toddler group has re-opened, it runs every Wednesday morning in the 
lounge. 

Clerk to Governors 
We currently have a vacancy for a Clerk to Governors. If you are interested in the 
post please speak to Catherine in the school office.  
 

South West Celebrate Weekend 
A joyful and faith-filled event for all the family! 

13th/14th October  
 Notre Dame School, Looseleigh Lane, Plymouth PL6 5HN 

 
Main Speakers: Maria Heath, Fr. Oscar Ardila, Charles Whitehead. Separate streams 
for children & young people. Lively worship, drama, a variety of workshops, family 
Mass .Online booking now open (Prior booking essential) 

More details: www.celebrateconference.org 
Email: southwest@celebrateconference.org 

Rebecca 01395 489902 
Or Susanne 01803 606256 

 
 
 

Other News and Information 

 
 

Our Lady of the Angels Newsletter 
   

Clubs 
 
 

Our Lady of the Angels Catholic Primary School, Queensway, Torquay TQ2 6DB 
Tel:    01803 613095    Email:  admin@queenswayprimary.co.uk    Website:  ourladyoftheangels.eschools.co.uk 

 

Our Lady of the Angels Catholic Primary School is committed to safeguarding children. 
Designated Child Protection Officer: Amelia Harding  

Deputy Child Protection Officers:  Saffy Griggs, Tamsin Corline  
Named Governor for Child Protection: Annika Palmer 

 

 

 Star Pupils 
 

Year R Franky 
Year 1 Kacee 
Year 2 James R 
Year 3 Weronika 
Year 4 Demi-Leigh 
Year 5 Mateusz 

Year 6 Caitlyn 

Star Writers 
 
Year R George B 
Year 1 Ella 
Year 2 Aleks 
Year 3 Sean T 
Year 4 Nicolla 
Year 5 Paige 
Year 6 Samuel 

 
   Star 

Mathematicians  
 
Year R Nadia 
Year 1 Kieran  
Year 2 Elise 
Year 3 Harry 
Year 4 Kacper 
Year 5 Norbert 
Year 6 Andrei 

 
 
 Handwriting             

Champion 
Year R Layla 
Year 1 Lily 
Year 2 Jayden 
Year 3 Caoimhe 
Year 4 Aleksandra 
Year 5 Tessa 
Year 6 Jakub 
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